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MEMORANDUM TO 

FROM: 

SUBJECT:

UNITED STATES 

NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 
REGION III 

801 WARRENVILLE ROAD 
LISLE, ILLINOIS 60532-4351 

June 23, 2000 

FileCade 

J. L. Caldw 
Deputy Regional Administrator 

DPV FILE

On June 21, 20001 placed a call to Ross Landsman at the Dresden Site where he was 
conducting an inspection. The subject of the call was a DPV Ross had submitted on June 6, 
2000 concerning Cook issues. Based on a conversation between Ross and Jim Dyer, Ross 
agreed to hold the DPV until the Cook 0350 Panel could address his issues. Ross would then 
review the 0350 Panel response and decide whether he wanted to continue with the DPV, 
modify the DPV or terminate the DPV.  

The 0350 Panel response to Ross' issues, as well as other issues, was issued June 12, 2000.  
A copy of the response was provided to Ross. Since we had not heard from Ross concerning 
his decision regarding the status of his DPV, I called him on June 21, 2000. During this call, 
Ross indicated he wanted his DPV to go forward as written, he also indicated he might change 
it later after reviewing the 0350 Panel response.  

Ross and I agreed that the start date for the DPV would be June 21, 2000 instead of the 
June 6, 2000 date. Ross also gave me three names to pick from for the panel. The names 
are: Jim Gavula, Pat Hiland and Bruce Jorgensen.  

I told Ross we would get started on his DPV right away.  

cc: J. Dyer ( 
G. Grant 
B. Berson 
R. Landsman 
DPV File


